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Shares Program Testimonial 

Hi, my name is Terry Camp. I am a 68-year-old private pilot with 450 hours total time. 

When I retired and moved to The Villages, I realized I was past the point of owning my own airplane.  Then two years ago I became aware of the Bristell Shares Program being offered by fellow Villager Lou Mancuso.  I spoke with Lou and he introduced me to the program's Bristell LSA aircraft, and I discovered it was possible to have the benefits of access to a modern, highly capable plane without the burdens of sole ownership or the need to have an FAA medical.  

After over 40 hours in the airplane, I can tell you the Bristell has been a joy to fly. Its rugged metal construction, 100 HP Rotax engine and modern aerodynamics allow it to make full use of the maximum performance allowed by the LSA category.   The cockpit is roomy and comfortable and has a high visibility canopy.   It's equipped with a full glass panel with GPS moving map display, built-in databases providing airspace and airport information, and links to current weather and notams making it much easier to operate in the complex airspace environment we have around us today. It has good range and is equipped with an autopilot making it a great airplane not only for fun flying but for serious travel if the occasion arises. 

Flying an LSA, just as with any other category of aircraft, requires an in-depth understanding of the airplane's systems and flight characteristics.  Lou's decades of teaching experience and strong commitment to safe flying practices help ensure that any pilot joining the shares program can gain the knowledge and discipline to fly the airplane properly and safely. I feel very safe when I fly the Bristell and I am proud to have earned a Bristell Challenge Coin, which is in my pocket.
Lou's goal has long been to make flying more accessible and affordable and to pioneer techniques to enhance flying safety in every way possible.  By establishing a site for this program conveniently nearby, he's making this opportunity available to all of us here in The Villages. I hope you'll take the time to talk with Lou and see what this program might offer you.









Terry Camp

                                                                      “Ecstatically Happy Bristell Shareholder”

